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September 14, 2017
Brethren & Ladies,

Due to technical problems beyond our control and Internet Services repair
delay due to Hurricane Irma, the September Monthly Update will not be
published. We will combine the news from September and October and
publish the combined issue around the end of September.

We would appreciate the International Officers submitting their articles and
photos to me at mjhhi12@centurylink.net prior to September 20th.

Associations, Clubs and members are also encouraged to send articles
and photos by September 20th also, now that meetings are now getting
underway. We especially enjoy receiving articles about events, Awards and
club news. Remember, anyone can submit articles and photos and the more
the merrier.

When sending photos, please send separately as an attachment to your




article, including the event title and if members included, list the names from
left to right. In the event it is a group photo just list the event title.

Wolcott Trustees are also encouraged to submit article about their visits and
functions and news about the club's contributions.

We regret not publishing the September Issue but it is beyond our control and
because of the damage from the Hurricane, service will be slow to correct the
problem.

Fraternally,
Merv Harris, PIP
Editor, Monthly Update




